
Open Letter: Dear friends and
supporters of Wikileaks,
Renata Avila, Guatemala City, August 15th. 2011:

„I am a human rights and information rights lawyer working in
Central America. I met both Daniel Domscheit-Berg and Julian
Assange  during  the  summer  of  2008  at  the  Global  Voices
conference in Budapest. Since then Mr. Domscheit-Berg and I
kept in touch via e-mail and instant messaging service. (…)
The  purpose  of  this  letter  goes  beyond  clarifying  Mr.
Assange’s behavior. It is a reflection and an invitation to
move the conversation to what is relevant, what is urgent and
how to behave accordingly.“

Lesebefehl!
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